
 

3’S NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2024 
Parents,  

We are so excited summer is here! This month we will be learning about our forest, rivers, 

and the many animals and plants that inhabit the ecosystem around us. We will be building upon 

the knowledge the children already have about their environment.  

We also will begin water play this month on Monday’s, so please send in a bathing suit, 

towel, and water shoes. These items will stay here for the summer so we can enjoy our water play 

days! You can also send in water items for your child such as a water squirter (NO GUNS), water 

balls, or reusable water balloons (no regular water balloons, please. They are a choking hazard). 

If you haven’t already, please make sure your child has summer clothes available here for 

any accidents. Also be sure your child has sunscreen here for us to apply throughout the day as 

needed.  

Connecting Home and School: Parents; your children are really loving Danny Go! On 

Youtube. They can sing along and dance with many of the songs. Some of their favorites include 

Bouncing Time, Millipede March, The Flamingo Song, and The Train Song. If you watch Brand New 

Day you will notice many of your children have learned to say “Hello” in several different languages. 

This may be a fun way to connect to your children’s day at school. 

 Donuts with Dad will be on Friday, June 13th from 7-8:30 am. Please join us if you can!  

Reminders: 

• Please send a snack fee is 2.50!  It is due at the beginning of the month- the kids love 

that morning snack!  

• Water play items 

 

 

Thank you! 

Ms. Madison  Ms. Bria  Ms. Emily 

 


